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MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

The redevelopment project is now officially 

complete with the final stage of works having 

been recently finished. This included the 

construction of the new staff accommodation 

building, completion of internal access roads 

and the final landscaping, arts and heritage 

installations.  

The project team would like to thank the staff 

and community for their patience and support 

during the redevelopment project over the past 

five years of planning, design and construction.  

Community Update - May 2021 

Aerial photograph taken in April 2021 

Redevelopment 

project complete 

Community open day 
To celebrate the project’s completion we are 

holding a community event on Wednesday 

30 June from 10am.  

If you would like to attend we ask that you 

please pre-register via one of three options: 

 online form  

(https://forms.office.com/r/6z5t2AH9cC) 

 the QR code 

shown here using 

your 

smartphone’s 

camera, or 

 call the hospital 

on 6546 9000 
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Arts and heritage 

installations come to life  

Incorporating arts and heritage into the new 

hospital campus has been a focus of the 

redevelopment project. This has included: 

 Heritage information boards located at the 

hospital’s external entry area 

 Culturally welcoming artwork within the 

hospital’s airlock entry 

 Display of historical medical items and 

plaques within the hospital’s waiting room 

 Historical timeline showing the history of 

the health service in Murrurundi 

 Local photography within the patient 

corridors, captured by local artist Mandy 

Archibald  

 Mural painted on the new water tanks, 

coordinated by local artist Anita Faulkner 

with students from the Murrurundi Public 

School 

Community Update - May 2021 

Accessing the hospital campus 

A reminder about accessing the new 

hospital. Please note the public access is 

via the new entry from Paradise Road. The 

service road from the corner of O’Connell 

Street and Paradise Road is for 

Ambulances, service vehicles and staff 

only.  

The site map included on this page shows 

the public entry and exit point from 

Paradise Road.  

Sneak peak of the heritage installation (above) and the 

new staff accommodation building (below) 
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